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Newsletter 

Aspire and Grow Together 

Dear Parents, 

Over the next few weeks we have some exciting events taking place which I wanted to bring to your attention.  

On Friday 9th July we will be having the annual school Sports Day. The event will run from 13:00 through to 

15:00 with Mr Wells arranging a whole host of fun challenges for the children to take part in. The government 

released information this week informing us that spectators will be allowed however this will need to be in 

line with social distancing requirements meaning that groups will need to be limited to 30. I will share more 

information with you closer to the date including means of entering and leaving the school safely. 

The Year 5 and 6 pupils will be putting on a production of the Tempest on Wednesday 14th July at 6pm. 

Parents of children in Miss Phillips’ class will be able to attend with our plans to hold the production outside, 

weather permitting.  

School reports will be sent out to you on Monday 12th July. We have chosen this date to allow families time to 

speak to their child’s teacher prior to the end of the year should you have any questions.  

Finally, I am excited to inform you that we will be having a whole school transition day on Tuesday 6th July. 

Pupils will spend a day with their new class. We are still awaiting confirmation as to secondary transition 

arrangements; if this does not go ahead, we will make alternative plans in school. Children in reception with 

have a second transition day on Thursday 15th July to ensure that they meet both class teachers.  

You may have seen that the website is being updated with new information all of the time. The headings have 

changed with class pages easily accessible and clear links to the different subjects being taught within the 

curriculum section. 

Can I please ask that parents have children in school before 09:00. We have had a growing number of pupils 

arriving late during the past two weeks. It is incredibly important that children arrive on time to ensure that 

they maximise their learning time in school. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr Griffin 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

School Council News 

We would like to thank everyone who has sent in their red, blue and green milk carton lids. Five boxes have 

been posted off to Pathfinders Guide Dogs for the Blind charity. Please keep sending them in. Thank you, 

also for the used tablet blister packs for Marie Curie.  

Sadly, we have stopped collecting used printer ink and toner cartridges, because the company only collect 

specific ones making it difficult to collect the amount required for collection. Those already donated have 

been taken to a recycling centre. 

Blue House Point team won term 5 reward. They had fun playing parachute games while the rest of the 

classes continued their learning! 

Date for your diary! Volunteers needed!! 

On Sunday 18th July, the FSU team and the PTA are organising a day to spruce up the FSU garden. Amongst other 

jobs we are looking to; 

 Jet wash the patio area, Paint the fences, 

 Erect and paint our new larger play house, 

 Dig and plant up a new vegetable patch in tyres 

We would be very grateful for any volunteers to lend a hand, even if you can only spare a couple of hours to come 

and help make our FSU garden look lovely and bright! Let any of the FSU team or office staff know if you can 

attend or just turn up on the day from 10am. The PTA will provide will refreshments! 

Thank you in advance!  

Mrs Wells and Mrs Clarke 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Yr 5/6 work 

Lily has been recognised by Mr Griffin for her consistent excellent learning attitude this term. She was invited to select 

her favourite piece of work to appear in the newsletter and she has chosen this piece on finding missing angles in 

quadrilaterals. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

PTA NEWS 

Don’t forget the non-uniform day on 22nd June, see the poster below. 

Please don’t forget the PTA Street Fair on 10th July from 10.00am to noon. 



ASSEMBLY 
 

 

         
 
 

EXPLORER OF THE WEEK Edie (nursery) for showing resilience and perseverance learning to 
climb up the climbing frame 

PATHFINDER OF THE WEEK Oliver for his excellent work and fantastic attitude to learning 

ADVENTURER OF THE WEEK Fletcher for working so hard and reading his fabulous work to the 
class 

NAVIGATOR OF THE WEEK Kara for an excellent piece of writing 

 

 
 

 



 

Be friendly, respectful and kind Jacob For having a positive attitude even when he wasn’t feeling 
well 

Be responsible Mackenzie For taking responsibilities with his learning 

Be the best you can be Lucas 

Emilia 

He was nominated by his classmates for always looking 
out for his friends. 
For showing lots of courage in swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CLUBS 

Reminder of what happens during the week. 

Clubs for the Summer Term2 from 3.15 – 4.15pm: 

a) Mrs Wells on Monday with Rounders 

b) Rattle & Roll on Tuesday with Young Illustrator   

c) Miss Phillips on Wednesday with Art Club 

d) Mrs Clarke on Thursday with “The Mustard Seed Club”. They will have a different 

theme each week based on a bible story and related songs, crafts and games. 



 

Brigade School Wear 

 

     

 

      

In Art Club, we did artwork inspired by the Dutch artist, Piet Mondrian. We used masking 

tape and paints to create our pieces, peeling away the masking tape to make clear lines. We 

hope you like them! 



BRIGADE – SCHOOL UNIFORM 

If you are unsure of sizing please ensure that you order by the 5th of July – this will enable time for exchanges. 

 

 

 
 



OUTSIDE SCHOOL 

* ACTIVE CAMP 

 

 


